RADCLIFFE CONSERVATION GROUP
WORK SESSION HERE ON DEWBERRY HILL

We will be holding our next work session on Dewberry Hill on Sunday morning, 6"

January. Meet at the Cropwell Road entrance at 10 a.m. to pick up tools. Radcliffe
Conservation Group is an informal voluntary group of local residents, which is helping to
maintain our local green spaces. Dewberry Hill is managed by Radcliffe Parish Council
under a fifty year lease from Nottinghamshire County Council. If you're a regular user of
this area or just wish to find out more about it, please come along and give us a hand.

We suggest that you wear old clothes and sensible footwear, preferably boots as the
ground can be quite damp and muddy in places during the winter. Bring along a decent
pair of gardening gloves and maybe a pair of secateurs. Other tools will be provided.

We will be concentrating on the slope facing Cropwell Road. This is one of the areas we
are trying to manage in order to encourage the re-growth of wildflowers on the site.
Removal of patches of scrub, young saplings and bramble also help to keep the area open
and maintain the quality of the view. We have already restored the bench up there
earlier in the year. The session will last approximately two hours. We look forward to
seeing you on the day!

Further sessions and activities are planned on Dewberry Hill in the near future so watch
this noticeboard for details. Alternatively if you’re interested in helping and wish to go
on our e-mail contact list, then you contact either:-

Phillip Taylor philtaylor_422@hotmail.com or

David Barton davidhbarton@btopenworld.com



